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Meeting of participants in the project “Project management for SMEs/NGOs - exchange of 

experience for trainers” in Iasi, Romania 

The third project meeting took place from 7. 10. to 9. 10. 2011 in Iasi, Romania. The workshop was 

organized by RO-Talent. There were 2 participants from University of Economics, Prague, 1 

participant from Wisdoma s.r.o., 4 participants from Ozyegin University and 4 representatives from 

host institution RO-Talent. 

The program consisted of informal part (orientation and sightseeing tour of Iasi) and the workshop at 

University of Iași organized by RO-Talent. 

The main benefit of the workshop, besides meeting new participants from institutions in the 

Partnership, was an opportunity to meet representatives of local Romanian NGOs and SMEs, who 

prepared presentations about their activities a project management experience. There was also a 

following discussion based on presentations and workshop in small groups. 

Further the workshop was used to present dissemination activities undertaken by each partner and 

to discuss ideas on the educational course to be developed for SMEs and NGOs. 

Next meeting will take place in Prague in spring of 2012. It is supposed to be the final meeting, where 

all tasks will be closed and project outputs will be agreed. 

To get more information on the project please visit the website http://km.fph.vse.cz/mezinarodni-

spoluprace/project-management-for-smesngos-exchange-of-experience-for-trainers/ or contact the 

administrator of the project lukas.pomahac@vse.cz. 
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